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 Garrad Wayling OBJ2014/2735/P 15/05/2014  07:30:03 I object to the placement of the plant room at the closest point to neighbouring residences.  This will 

generate additional noise from the building in what is otherwise a relatively noise-free area during 

evenings when people are trying to sleep. Such a noise-producing site should be placed in an area 

which is further from neighbouring residential premises preventing any inconvenience and instead 

placed either on the interior of the building or generally at any of the points in the building (and there 

are many) where residences are not nearby. Allowing this development will cause constant noise 

pollution complaints from local residents and will generate future problems in the neighbourhood. 

Residents in the area have a right to quiet enjoyment of their homes and this will affect that right.

Flat 18

5-15 Newton Street

London

Page 38 of 55


